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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission T E c x. 2assss
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Ms. Betty L. Wright,
Licensing Officer Ip

-

Export / Import & International Safeguards
Office of International Programs

_

October 26, 1981

RE: LICENSE APPLICATION NO. XTO 8530
OUR REF. NO. 10072

Dear Ms. Wright:

We refer to the above stated export license application as well as our
last letter to you dated August 28th.

We would very much appreciate your advising us how this matter is pro-
ceeding and when we may expect to have a decision in regard to-this
application?

We shall look forward to receiving your kind reply, and remain,

Very truly yours,
,
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